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The Organisational Culture Standing Committee (OCSC) met on the 28th of April in UNTSI, DFTC. 

Update of Regulations 
Capt McMorrow (GMO) outlined the review that is taking place presently IRT the 
complaints system and the four (4) phases that are part of this review. A discussion took 
place amongst the group around the complaints procedures presently in place. 
 
Standardised A7 Brief 
Lt Col Fitzpatrick briefed on the progress of the standardised DFR A7 brief and the way 
forward for the development of the pack. A sample pack will be issued to the OCSC by the 
end of May for comment and observation of the group. The final issued pack will be ‘Read 
Only’ material. 
 
DF Organisational Survey 
Lt Col Martin outlined that the survey is now ready for publication and is made up of four 
(4) different sections. The survey will be repeated in the future to see if improvements are 
being made. A pilot survey will take place in the coming weeks.  
 
Communications Planning  
Lt Col Cooke updated on the Communications Planning to date, the use of social media 
platforms for the videos and the balanced comments that the videos were receiving. 
A sample of the ‘It Stops Now’ poster campaign was presented to the group and the 
tendering process for the posters is now complete. 
 
OCSC Workshop Development 
Lt (NS) Campbell outlined that the group had decided to move forward with the NZ DF 
model and presented a document that outlined the proposed plan for future workshops. 
Modifications will be required to ensure compliance with Irish Law in this context. 
Pilot programme is to continue, but external SMEs may be required to progress the 
matter. 
 


